
 September 2025 Director’s Report

The weeds on the sidewalk along Vienna Road and Linden Road were recently sprayed. This will now 
be an annual treatment.  

The annual fall cleanup at Bridge Park is scheduled for Monday, October 13th from 10am – 1pm. 
Volunteers are always welcome. 

The Michigan Downtown fall conference is scheduled for November 5-7 in Rochester. If you would like 
to attend with BDA staff, please let us know. 

The Pure Michigan Byway project is scheduled to resume Monday, September 8th. Representatives 
from the Flint Chamber of Commerce, Birch Run Chamber of Commerce, MDOT, City of Frankenmuth 
and the BDA will meet to resume working toward the designation.  

White Water Express car wash is having their grand opening on Friday, September 12th at 12pm. 

RFP’s for mowing, flowers and flower maintenance will be sent out by the end of October. 

Quarterly newsletter is being printed and will be distributed soon. Thank you to Lindsay for continuing 
to do a great job on it! 

BDA staff continues to post “The Business Spotlight” on social media weekly. Please spread the word 
and let businesses in the district know that this is available. 

The Knox Box grant, which pays 50% toward the purchase of a Knox Box is still available. Circus Park is 
the most recent inquiry. 

The Clio Area Chamber of Commerce will hold its monthly luncheon on Thursday, September 11th at 
the Clio Area Fire Department. Topics will include news from the City and news from the Township, as 
well as fire safety and department tours.  


